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200 North 6th Street /Grand Junction, Colorado Tel. CHapel 2 -7800 

October 23, 1953 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1120 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to verify and to confirm your recep- 
tion of our standard frequency check October 14, 

1963, at 12:30 AM. I have turned your report over 

to our Chief Engineer Mike 6hafer. 

We normally conduct frequency checks on a 

monthly basis on early Monday mornings. We are a 

twenty -four (24) hour operation, but do leave the 
air for maintanence and frequency checks -- 11:00 

PM Sunday to 5:00 AM Monday. 

Again my thanks for your interest and com- 
plete report. 

Sincere 

Frank Gibbs 
Manager KWSL 


